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D-03-11-01  

Date:  March 11, 2022 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Tag and Title Agencies 

From:  Business Licensing and Compliance 

RE: Vehicle Tag inventory update **URGENT** 

 

The MDOT MVA has been made aware and received complaints that Maryland Proud plates 
have been issued with inappropriate letter sequencing. Specifically, there are tags in the 
inventory with letters written as “5EX,” and/or “6EX” (The number 5 or the number 6, followed 
by the letters EX). If you have any tags in your inventory with either of these letter sequences, 
we are requesting they be returned to the MDOT MVA warehouse. We appreciate your 
cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 410-787-2950 or mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov.   
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